

To: [REDACTED]
From: Jeffrey Epstein
Sent: Thur 5/23/2013 8:50:01 PM
Subject: Re: Weather report

Yes

On Thursday, May 23, 2013, wrote:

Jeffrey,
I've located a Bell 407 heli for \$2,168.00 for NYC-Islip.
However, the weather tomorrow is not a sure thing for a helicopter flight, scattered thunderstorms all afternoon tomorrow, the charter company said there is a good chance they would cancel on us if weather is bad tomorrow. Tough to forecast, but its guaranteed to have low ceilings and rain..
Do you think its best for me to fly the GII to Teterboro so traffic is not a factor for holiday weekend going to the Hamptons?
Should I bring GII to Teterboro tonight?

Thx
Larry
Sent via BlackBerry by AT&T

--

The information contained in this communication is confidential, may be attorney-client privileged, may constitute inside information, and is intended only for the use of the addressee. It is the property of Jeffrey Epstein

Unauthorized use, disclosure or copying of this communication or any part thereof is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. If you have received this communication in error, please notify us immediately by return e-mail or by e-mail to jeevacation@gmail.com, and destroy this communication and all copies thereof, including all attachments. copyright -all rights reserved